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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that King’s Academy College Park is taking part in this year’s NSPCC 
Number Day taking place on Friday 7th February.  

What is NSPCC Number Day? 
NSPCC Number Day is an engaging and educational fundraising initiative that combines learning with 
fundraising. This event is organised by the NSPCC, a leading children’s charity in the UK, that provides 
support to children and families in need. If you wish to donate to this charity, you can simply do so by 
visiting the NSPCC website. 

Number Day at KACP 
In order to support this charity, we are inviting pupils to come to school dressed as their favourite 
number/numbers and take part in a day-full of fun Maths activities. Please see photos below of some 
examples of dressing up - you can be as creative as you want! There will be an award for best 
dressed!  
 

  
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Heard & Mrs Chandler  

Maths Leads 
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